
PUBLIC NOTICE
The City of Caldwell hereby announces its proposed Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) 
participation goal of 1.93% for FAA-funded contracts/agreements. The proposed goal pertains 
to federal fiscal years 2024 through 2026. A teleconference will be held from 3:00 pm to 4:00 
pm local time on June 29, 2023 for the purpose of consulting with stakeholders to obtain 
information relevant to the goal-setting process. The telephone number for this teleconference is
1-929-229-5346 and the participant code is 205958661#.

The proposed goal and its attendant methodology are available for inspection at the Caldwell 
Executive Airport during their regular business hours for 30 days from the date of this 
publication.

Comments on the DBE goal will be accepted for 30 days from the date of this publication and 
can be sent to the following:

Caldwell Executive Airport FAA Western-Pacific Regional Office 
Attn: Rob Oates, Airport Manager Office of Civil Rights
4814 E Linden St. Northwest Region Headquarters
Caldwell, ID 83605 2200 S. 216th Street

Des Moines, WA 98198
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